
The Pittsburgh Water
and Sewer Authority

Advertisement
Request for Information

(RFI)
SAP Hosting and Support

Services
Proposals  Due:  August  29,
2024  by  2:00  p.m.   The
Pittsburgh Water  and Sewer
Authority (PWSA) is requesting
proposals from a professional
accounting  firm  to  perform
annual audits on all financial
statements. For details and to
submit  a  proposal,
visit:  https://pgh2o.bonfireh
ub.com/opportunities
/146437


